
 

 

  

 

PO Box 2895 

Oak Harbor, WA  98277 

(360) 679-4003   (877) 679-4003 

Fax (360) 323-8894 info@seatacshuttle.com 

  

BY USPS AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 

records@utc.wa.gov 

 

 

David Danner 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Post Office Box 47250 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

Olympia, Wa. 98504-7250 

 

Dennis J. Moss, ALJ 

Don Trotter, AAG 

Kippi Walker, Legal Div. 

Brooks Harlow, Esq. 

 

 

Re: Docket No. TC-072180 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

It is the request of Seatac Shuttle, LLC (C-1077) to withdraw its PETITION TO AMEND 

of November 6
th

, 2008 under Docket TC-072180.  Therefore we further request that the 

Pre-hearing Conference scheduled for December 11, 2008 be canceled and this docket be 

closed.  Kenmore Air Harbor, LLC, the Respondent, is in accord with this course of 

action and has agreed to certain stipulations which resolve all remaining issues relative to 

this docket to the satisfaction of Seatac Shuttle. 

 

We take this opportunity to thank the Commission and Staff for their work on the 

questions raised under the Complaint. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Lauver        

        


